
From: jim [mailto:carlislejimr@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 24, 2017 11:00 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Code reconciliation Project Testimony 
 
Regarding parcel state ID   1N2E30CC 6800 4502-4530 NE Hancock. 
 
This is a single building with two zoning designations.  I request that the zoning for the entire 
parcel be designated CM2. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jim Carlisle 
4480 NE Alameda St  
Portland or 97213 


